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LDEQ Celebrates 2024 Accomplishments 

 

LDEQ Baton Rouge, LA — The Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality (LDEQ) is 
proud to reflect on a successful year of progress, collaboration, and innovation in 2024. LDEQ 
remains steadfast in its commitment to balancing environmental protection with economic 
growth to build a sustainable future for the people of Louisiana. 

“We are laying the foundation for the future, modernizing our systems and processes to ensure 
that LDEQ is always at the forefront of evolving technology,” said Secretary Aurelia S. 
Giacometto. “We are proud to highlight the hard work of the employees at LDEQ.” 

LDEQ continues to work toward more progress for the citizens of Louisiana. The report reflects 
not only the accomplishments achieved this year but also the department’s ongoing policies and 
ideas to continue building on its successes. LDEQ is resolute in evolving and adapting to new 
challenges as it moves into the future.  The 2024 LDEQ Accomplishments Report can be read 
online here. 

 
 

https://deq.louisiana.gov/assets/docs/Communications/AccomplishmentsReport.pdf
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